
The 13th Amendment of the US Constitution should not be amended to remove involuntary servitude for those convicted of crime 
and confined to prison as punishment for those crime.  Requiring convicted criminals to work is one means by which they are 
engaged in positive activity and learning skills which may assist in their becoming law abiding, productive citizens when they are 
released from prison.   


